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October 1, 1974

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for agreeing to speak to the Friday Morning Group on
October 4.

Attached is a brief description of the Group, which should give
you some idea of the format normally followed. Also attached is
a copy of the meeting notice which is sent to the membership.

The Group is looking forward to your appearance before it at the
Yacht Club on Friday morning, October 4.

Yours very truly,

(Mrs .) Barbara joy*4 V
/bi

Att.



THE FRIDAY MORNING GROUP

The Friday Morning Group is an unusual organization. In fact, it is

not an organization; it has no officers, no bylaws and no projects, simply

a moderator and a program committee.

Composed of businessmen who are vitally interested in the affairs of

our community, it has become one of the important groups of Corpus Christi.

Most members actively participate in some form of civic service.

The meetings are held each Friday morning at the Corpus Christi Yacht

Club. Coffee and doughnuts are served at 7:30 a.m. The meetings are

informal with members free to move around, refill coffee cups, etc.

Speakers are introduced by the moderator at 7:40 and expected to

speak for 20 to 30 minutes, at which time the floor is opened for questions

from members. The question and answer period is of extreme value and

importance in that it gives the Group an opportunity to delve into areas

of interest. No subject is too controversial for the Friday Morning Group.

An alarm clock is set for 8:30, and all stops at the sound of the gong.

Meetings are covered by news reporters.


